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In English this week we have been getting creative, inventing our own 

‘Fantastic Beasts’. It has been brilliant to see such wonderful imagination 

and detailed ideas for each creature. Next week we will start to think 

about how we can write detailed descriptions of our creatures in the 

style of J.K.Rowling in her ‘Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Them’ 

book before writing non-chronological reports. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been learning about negative numbers and Roman 

numerals which has finished our place value learning. We will revisit 

regularly to ensure it has been embedded but we will be moving on to 

calculation methods next week. 

Home learning: 

• Please encourage your child to read at least 5 times a week  

• Mathletics homework  

• Spellings – these will be sent home and tested on Fridays 

• Times tables Times Tables Rockstars is a great resource for this but there are 

other websites that may be useful: 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/  

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-

Check 


